
by notifying police if 
you see “taggers” in 
a c t i o n  o n  o u r 
neighborhood streets. 
 I hope to see you at 
our Turkey Bingo, but 
if you are unable to 
attend, I wish you and 
yours a very blessed 
Thanksgiving holiday. 
 
Moving forward with 
you in mind, 
  

.TedTedTedTed 

ambassadors. Our 
neighborhood may be 
older, but it is certainly 
unique, charming and 
worth protecting. 
 Revitalization in 
various areas of our 
streets, schools and 
homes is ever present 
and very exciting. 
 I n s i d e  t h i s 
newsletter, we have 
included some pictures 
of murals painted by a 
local artist, Fernando 
Andrade .  These 
murals have recently 
b e e n  d e f a c e d . 
F e r n a n d o  h a s 
generously touched up 
these murals many 
times before. This 
time, it is a bigger area 
that needs to be re-
touched and will 
require more paint in 
addition to more of his 
time.  
 He is willing to 
give his time and State 
Representative Trey 

Martinez Fischer has 
graciously committed 
t o  s u p p l y  t h e 
neces sa ry  pa in t .  
Please help prevent 
this type of situation 

 Dear Neighbors, 
November is Turkey 
Month for most, but at 
JNA, it means Turkey 
Bingo time! 
 Come join us for fun 
and games on Monday, 
November 12, 2012 at 
7:00 p.m. We meet at 
the Grace Presbyterian 
Church on Donaldson 
and Manor. Each Turkey 
Bingo game card is only 
$5.00 and can be used to 
play 5 games.  
 In years past, we 
played for a prize of an 
actual frozen turkey. 
However, these days we 
find it more convenient, 
for our families, to offer 
H-E-B gift cards. These 
$15.00 gift cards can be 
used  toward  the 
purchase of a turkey or 
other holiday fare. 
 This year our gift 
cards were generously 
donated by Senator 
Leticia Van De Putte, 
State Representative 
Trey Martinez Fischer 
and Councilman Cris 

Medina. Special thanks 
to them, not only for 
their service to our 
community, but for their 

kind generosity this 
holiday season. 
 All monies raised that 
evening will go towards 
our JNA/Evelia Reyna 
Scholarship Fund.  
Each year, in May, JNA 
awards 2 or 3 graduating 
high school seniors a 
scholarship to help 
defray the cost of 
college. If you would 
rather send a donation 
than play bingo, your 
generosity will be much 
appreciated. Please mail 
all donations to the P.O. 
Box address on the back 
of this newsletter. 
 Thank you to all who 
joined us at our annual 
National Night Out 
celebration at Monticello 
Park. (A few pictures 
from the event are on 
page 3). We all need to 
get to know our 
neighbors.  By getting 
out on these occasions 
a n d  m e e t i n g 
neighborhood residents, 
we band together 
fostering increased 
safety and awareness. 
 We need to make a 
commitment to being 
n e i g h b o r h o o d 
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Thomas Jefferson Graduate 
 Class of 1966 

RANDY WATSON 
210-744-4514 

Texas Real Estate Agent 
randy@satxproperty.com 
www.satxproperty.com 

5309 Wurzbach Rd, Ste 106; San Antonio, TX 78238 

November 2012 
   
 Joe Barnard 

 Sylvia Burch 

 Robert Cantu 

 Eloise Dowd 

 Paul Escamilla 

 Alfredo Flores 

 Virginia Garcia 

 Ted Guerra 

 Samantha Guerra 

 Norma Hernandez 

 Pam Horgan 

 Dale Jenssen 

 Steiner Kierce 

 Agnes Lecea 

 Beatrice Rodarte 

 Robert Shade 

 Royce Vickery 

 Jerome Weynand  
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A JNA 

Member 

 

Pres:  Ted Guerra 

219-4696 

tedsamguerra@aol.com 

Vice Pres: Elia Reyna 

734-0085; 279-7204 

elia62542c@clear.net 

Sec: Myra Lorenz 

733-9888 

Treas: Stanley Waghalter 

732-9426 

sjw3@stanandlynn.com 

Board Members: 

Marie Cooper 

391-7889 

Chuck Whitehead 

733-9341 

Judy Jackman 

737-0190 

Scholarship Chair: 

Ande Tokoly - 734-3443 

SAFFE Officer: 

Joey Vidal:  

827-3707/207-1363. 

City officials: 

Mayor’s office (210) 207-7060/7107 

Chris’ office: (210) 207-7044;  (210)207-0870 

Newsletter Editor: 

Stanley Waghalter 

Who’s Who at the JNA? 

 Light Up Downtown San 
Antonio is a new tradition 
starting this year. Participants 
will be comprised of merchants 
and businesses in the downtown 
San Antonio Area.  
 They will be divided into 
two main categories as follows; 
storefronts and buildings. All 
street level properties within the 
Central Business District are 
encouraged to apply. The 
contest will begin on Friday, 
November 23rd, 2012. 

 See the following website for 
details: 
http://www.lightupdowntownsa. 
com/ 
 
 
 The JNA Christmas/Holiday 
Party will be held Monday, 
December 10th. 
 Make your plans now to 
attend this family oriented event. 

Light Up SA 
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2012 Texas Night Out 

Manny E. Ruiz 
President &  
Senior Lending Officer 

600 Pat Booker Rd 
PO Box 2988 

Universal City, TX 78148 
210-659-4000 

Fax: 210-659-4936 
Cell: 210-445-4854 

mruiz@texstar-bank.com 

Neighborhood  Murals 
tagged 
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Name:                                                           Birthday (mo/day)________ 

Name:                                                            Birthday (mo/day)________ 

Address: 

Zip:                Phone:                 E-Mail: 

 
Dues are $10 per year for individuals. $15 per year for families. 

Cut out and Mail to: PO Box 28552, SA TX 78228 

Jefferson Neighborhood Association Membership Form    

FY 2012-2013 

 

Jefferson Neighborhood Association 

PO Box 28552 

San Antonio, TX. 78228 

The next JNA gathering will be held 
November 12 at the Grace 
Presbyterian Church, Manor @ 
Donaldson starting at 7PM. 
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